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pbscommissions - Case # MHRB_2020-0016

From:  Deirdre Lamb <mendocinol11(@yahoo.com>

To: "pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org" <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 1/24/2021 1:19 PM

§ubject: Case # MHRB 2020-0016 Mendocino County

January 24, 2021 JAN 28 2021

Planning & Building Services
Dear MHRB Board Members, P e g

I am writing to offer my support for the project at 43320 Calpella Street, and
appreciation towards all the applicant has been through. Overall the building
shape is harmonious with the environment. The dormers are common in
buildings and appear to fit with the neighborhood.

This being said, in my opinion I do not think the sliding windows fit in with the
character of the neighborhood. The predominant shape of windows in the
Mendocino village is double hung. Also, the French door with the solid glass
panes seem very modern.

Overall I support the project, with minor revisions.

Thank you,

Deirdre Lamb

45300 Ukiah Street
Mendocino, Ca. 95460
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